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ISing Choir Hosts Concerts Benefiting  
Tualatin Hills Park Foundation 

 
November 19, 2018:  Support Tualatin Hills Park Foundation’s Access for All 
initiative this holiday season and enjoy world-class music. Attend one of three 

winter concerts performed by ISing Choir on December 7, 8 and 9 and help 
bring inclusive recreation to everyone in the community.  

 
The concerts are free. Donations are encouraged with 100% of the proceeds 
donated to the Foundation’s Access for All initiative. This initiative strives to 

remove barriers to participation and bring inclusive, accessible recreation 
opportunities to all members of the community no matter their abilities, income 

or cultural background.  
 
Concert proceeds will help fund inclusive Tualatin Hills Park & Recreation District 

programs like Mountain View Champion Park’s Autism Friendly Spring Egg Hunt 
and the Tri4Youth all-abilities triathlon.  

 
ISing’s 80-person, award winning choir will perform “Rise Up in Harmony,” a 

program that celebrates both achievement in sport and the beauty found in 
nature. They will be backed by a full orchestra, with guest musicians from the 
Vancouver Symphony and the Portland Opera Orchestra.  

 
Concert Details 

Location:  Cedar Hills United Church of Christ  
11695 SW Park Way 

 Date & Time: 
• Friday, December 7 at 7:30 PM 
• Saturday, December 8 at 7:30 PM 
• Sunday, December 9 at 3:00 PM 

 
About ISing 

ISing’s mission is to share innovative and exceptional choral music while 
supporting local, nonprofit organizations. Founded in 2005, ISing has worked to 
share high-quality music to make the world a better place and has raised 

money for nonprofit organizations in Beaverton, Washington County, and the 
greater Portland area. 
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